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Reminder Notice:
According to our records, you have not submitted your 2016 
water diversion and use report for the water right (permit, 
license, registration or certificate) or claim of right (riparian 
or pre-1914 claim) on file with the Division of Water Rights. 

Water right reports are due by April 1st of every year.  
Claims of right are due by July 1st of every year.  You can 
submit your report by logging onto our Report Management 
System at https://rms.waterboards.ca.gov

If you need assistance with reporting, please contact our 
Data Management Unit at (916) 341-5431 or via email at 
eWRIMS@waterboards.ca.gov

Not only is reporting required, data you submit helps 
manage water resources for all Californians, especially 
during drier periods.  

Thank you for your cooperation.

Division of Water Rights
1001 I St., 14th floor
Sacramento, CA 95814
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